
WEATHER SPOTTER TRAINING
Do you like the weather and/or want to 

learn more about observing it?

Do you want to provide valuable support to the National 

Weather Service, especially during the Monsoon Season?

If so, then we want to see YOU!

WHERE: City of Douglas Visitor ’s Center

345 16th St., Douglas, AZ 85607

WHEN: Monday, May 20, 2019 @ 6:00 P.M.

• You only need to attend one 90-minute training session to be certified as a SKYWARN spotter.  

• Registration is NOT required and the training is FREE. 

• This training provides a great opportunity for CURRENT spotters to refresh their skills, and for 

NEW spotters to learn skills that can help their community.

• We recommend attending a spotter training session every 3-5 years to keep current with the 

latest spotting and reporting methods. 

Topics covered include:

• Basic Thunderstorm Features

• Spotter Safety

• The Need for Skywarn Spotters

• Recognizing Severe Weather

• Storm Reporting Best Practices

• Interactive Review

For more information, please contact:

Kenneth Drozd - Warning Coordination Meteorologist 

kenneth.drozd@noaa.gov -- (520) 670-5156 X223

Emily Carpenter - SKYWARN Training Coordinator 

emily.carpenter@noaa.gov

OR visit us on the web at http://www.weather.gov/tucson

We hope to see you there!!!


